





OFFICIAL INVITATION TO EUMACS 2025

Dear Rectors, Commandants and Commanders,

The Military University of Technology (WAT) and Polish Air Force University (LAW) cordially invite you to the upcoming 2025 European Union Military Academies Commandants' Seminar (EUMACS). This prestigious event will take place in Warsaw and in Dęblin on 27 – 30 May, 2025.

EUMACS 2025 will be jointly hosted by Brigadier General Przemysław Wachulak (WAT) and Brigadier General Pilot Krzysztof Cur (LAW). The Seminar will feature a series of presentations, debates, and the latest insights into enhancing international cooperation among higher education military institutions. All sessions will be held on the premises of the Academies in Warsaw and Dęblin, with optional cultural activities planned throughout Warsaw over the four-day event.

Lodging accommodations will be provided at one of our three designated hotels in Warsaw. Transportation will also be provided to/from the designated airport, hotel, and events for the entire Seminar.

For more information including the detailed itinerary and registration, please visit official EUMACS 2025 website: https://eumacs2025.law.mil.pl/ and the official EMILYO website https://www.emilyo.eu/mobility-offers-multiplier-events. Please do not hesitate to contact the points of contacts (available on mentioned websites) should you need any clarification or further assistance.

We look forward to seeing you in POLAND!

Sincerely,

Rector-Commandant
Military University of Technology

Brig. Gen. Prof. Przemysław Wachulak, DSc, PhD, Eng.

Swat **S**

Rector-Commandant
Polish Air Force University

Brig. Gen. Pilot Krzysztof Cur, PhD, Eng.

